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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 
 Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

 

February 8, 2024 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
  
Re: Docket No. DE 23-044; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Default Service Solicitations 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty, I write to ask that the 
Commission reschedule the March 13, 2024, hearing in the above matter to a date on or after March 18, 
2024.  Undersigned counsel is out of state during the week of March 11, 2024, on a long-planned vacation. 

Counsel for the Department of Energy and the Office of the Consumer Advocate do not object. 

Also, please remove James King James.King@libertyutilities.com and Maureen Karpf 
Maureen.Karpf@libertyutilities.com from the service list in this docket, and please add Robert Garcia 
Robert.Garcia@libertyutilities.com to the service list. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Cc: service List 
  

Liberty'· 


